
From: Soura, Christian
To: John Supra <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 10/3/2012 12:55:48 PM
Subject: RE: Coffee

                Sorry…didn’t mean “next”…I’m blurring my weeks together now.  I could do 4:30 *this* Thursday.  Or late 
afternoon next Tuesday.  And next Friday’s pretty open right now, too.  Sorry about the mix-up.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: John Supra [mailto:SUPRA@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 12:54 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Re: Coffee
 
 
not available next thurs afternoon, could do next thurs AM -- anything done before 9:15'ish.
 
john
 
On Oct 2, 2012, at 5:18 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hey,
 
                My schedule’s a little messed up with budget meetings now…any chance it could be 4:30 instead of 3 next 
Thursday?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
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If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


